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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’
Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.HONS P.G.C.E, NPQH

bfmail@hwbcymru.net
Headteacher Update October 21st 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Another busy and productive week in school, with everyone working really hard. Well done!

World of Work Workshop

We are asking for parents/carers/grandparents or community members to come into school to talk to our children about the jobs that they do. If you would be willing to donate any time to inspire and encourage our children about future careers, please contact the school office and ask to speak to me. Thank you for your support.

Children in Need
We will be raising money for Children in Need on Friday 18th November. Children may come to school in pyjamas on that day.

School Council
The School Council have been busy asking the children in our school what their children’s favourite learning areas are and why they enjoy them. We have had a full range of lovely answers which are displayed in the corridor. Their question for everyone this week is;
What do you like to read and why?

Digi Leaders
Digi leaders have been preparing a notice board in school, which will display information about Digi Leader projects, photos of the Leaders and their mission statement. Da iawn everyone!

Clubs next Week

PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE WILL NOT BE ANY CLUBS RUNNING NEXT WEEK DUE TO PARENTS EVENINGS. Thank you to all staff for providing these extra- curricular opportunities for the children throughout the half term. They have thoroughly enjoyed these experiences. 
Lego Sets
We have purchased some new lego sets in school, which children can access in small groups, to further develop team work and problem- solving skills. These are proving to be very popular!
Parents Evening
Appointment times for next week have been sent out via your child/children. Please contact the school office if you have requested an appointment and have not received an appointment time. Diolch.
Cool Kidz- Holiday Club

If you wish to use Cook Kidz Club over half term, please contact Mrs Greenough at coolkidzclub1@outlook.com
Please note that this club can only run with sufficient numbers. Diolch.

Half Term Holiday. 

Please note that school closes for half term on Friday 28th October and reopens on Monday 7th November.
Secondary School Applications
Please be aware that the closing date for Secondary school applications is 4th November 2022. Forms should be completed online and are available on Flintshire County Council’s website under School Admissions.
 Weekly Attendance
Class One; 94.7%
Class Two: 90.6%

Class Three: 95.5%

Whole School Attendance; 93.9%

Frawddeg Yr Wythnos

Beth wyt ti’n hoffi darllen? Pam?
Dw i’n hoffi darllen…………………………achos…………………………………

Have a good weekend,

Kind Regards,
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher
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